
  
 Because of these projects, which are necessary for us in order to continue to provide the quantity 

and quality of water required by the users of the water provided by KCWD5, and because we 
want to encourage water conservation within the district, we have also found it necessary to 
increase the Water Rates.  
 

The new rate structure will go into effect June 1st, 2024 and will show up on your billing of August 
1st

, 2024. Following is the new rate structure.  

 Basic Rate  $104.00 Bi-monthly 0-2000 cubic feet or portion thereof   

 

Additional usage tier  

 

+$57.20  2001-3000 cubic feet or portion thereof (total $157.20) 

  +$73.85  3001-4000 cubic feet or portion thereof (total $231.05) 

  +$162.25  4001-5000 cubic feet or portion thereof (total $393.20) 

  +$301.50  5001-6000 cubic feet or portion thereof (total $694.80) 

  +$301.50  For each additional 1000 cubic feet or portion thereof   
     after 6000  

We hope you all have a wonderful Spring and Summer and as always, we the Commissioners of 
KCWDS, are always here to serve you and answer any questions you may have.  

Sincerely,  

Fred Marion/Commissioner/Chairman  

Sonja Busby/Commissioner, Secretary to the Board  

Joyce Jones/ Commissioner/District Secretary  


